
 
 
 
 
 
September 17, 2020 
 
 
Dr. Paula Stewart, Medical Officer of Health  
25 Johnston Street 
Smiths Falls, Ontario 
K7A 0A4 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Stewart, 
 
On behalf of the Council of the County of Lanark, I would like to formally recognize the 
contributions of the staff of the Leeds, Grenville and Lanark District Health Unit in your 
continuous efforts since the onset of our community’s fight against COVID-19.  
 
With pride, we honour and thank you and your team for your crucial and tireless efforts 
in keeping our communities safe, healthy and educated during these difficult times 
created by the pandemic.  
 
We will continue to support your guidelines by encouraging our residents to adhere to 
public health guidelines, including the wearing of face coverings, adhering to proper 
social distancing and thorough hand hygiene.  
 
As a Council and a Community, we have been so impressed with your dedication to 
public safety and wellbeing throughout the COVID-19 Recovery Phase and beyond; it 
has surely helped the region to minimize the risk of the virus spreading in our 
communities.   
 
In sincere appreciation,  

 
 
 
 

Brian Campbell, Warden 
County of Lanark  
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